
                                             

Thank you for supporting the Flags Over Hondo project this past year. St. 
Paul Lutheran Church will again lead this project.  We hope you will 

continue to support this service project! 

Please help us continue this display of patriotism! 
When you renew your flag service for 2024, St. Paul Lutheran Church will once again place a 

beautiful U.S. flag in your yard on six flag-flying holidays during the year. 

 

This service is once again available for only a $50 donation. 
 

FLAG FLYING HOLIDAYS 
President’s Day (February) 

Memorial Day (May) 

Flag Day (June) 

Independence Day (July) 

Labor Day (September) 

Veterans’ Day (November) 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
To renew your flag service, please complete this form and return it with your donation of $50,                                    

payable to St. Paul Lutheran Church by February 3rd. 

Name _____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Address for Flag Placement: 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone number (____) ______ - _________ Email address ___________________________________________ 

 

Please check all boxes that apply: 

 This is a change of address  Home has a sprinkler system  Requires special placement 

Thank you for supporting St. Paul Lutheran Church! 

Special Placement Details:____________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
For more information or if you have a question, call 830-426-3222 or email stpaulhondo@yahoo.com. 

St. Paul Lutheran 

Church 


